
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

Applications for full time, 11-month school psychologists are 

now being accepted for the 2023-24 school year.   

Psychologist candidates must be eligible for Maryland 

certification.  Experience is desirable.  Interested, qualified 

candidates may apply directly by visiting our website at  

      Harford County Public Schools 

 
 

For additional information, please contact: 
 

Steve Richards, 410-588-5282, Steve.Richards@hcps.org 
 

 
 
 
 

Harford County Public Schools 
Office of Psychological & Pupil Personnel Services 

102 South Hickory Avenue 
Bel Air, MD  21014 

www.hcps.org 

https://harford.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=5990
mailto:Steve.Richards@hcps.org

